Private Office of the Secretary General **The Director** 

Cabinet du Secrétaire Général Le Directeur



Reference: 00/04/1953/PAT

Strasbourg, 27 October 2000

Dear Mr Kirsch,

The Secretary General has asked me to thank you for your kind invitation to attend the First Delphic Games of the Modern Age, (Moscow, 1-7 December), to which he has granted his patronage. I apologise to reply so late but pressure of work has prevented me from doing so earlier.

Unfortunately, owing to important prior commitments at that period of time, the Secretary General regrets to be unable to attend these games.

However, I would like to convey the Secretary General's best wishes for the success of this event.

Yours sincerely

Jan KLEIJSSEN

Mr J. Christian B. Kirsch Secretary General International Delphic Council Rudolf-Baschant-Str. 1 D-13086 Berlin (Weissensee) Germany

Fax: +49 30 47 300 173